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ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER


JANUARY 2004





JANUARY MEETING








Tuesday, January 13, 2004


Dinner Meeting at the Roanoke County Women’s Club








TOPIC:    Refrigerants & Compressor Design





Speaker: Mr. Tom Watson,


Chief Engineer, Chiller Products


McQuay International





EVENING'S AGENDA:





5:30 – 6:30 PM – Social Hour


6:30 – 7:30 PM – Dinner


7:30 Program 





Please make reservations by 11:30 AM


Friday, January 9, 2004


Suzanne Perry  (540) 563-2828


or


� HYPERLINK "mailto:mail to: sdperry@trane.com" ��mail to: sdperry@trane.com�








Cost of dinner will be $13.00














President's Corner








Happy New Year to all!  It is hard to believe the first half of the ASHRAE year has already passed.  Our December lunch meeting was well attended.  We were honored to have many of our past presidents join us.  Jeffrey Shawver, our guest speaker shared information concerning the Uniform Statewide Building Code updates.  





We have a very interesting second half of the year planned.  Please look over the schedule on the website and mark the meeting dates on your calendar now.





Tom Watson will be our guest speaker in January.  Mr. Watson will be discussing Refrigerant and Compressor Design, and the link between refrigerant choice and the application.  We will also have an update on current ASHRAE Standards activities.  The January meeting is also Resource Promotion Night, where we recognize our members who contributed last year.  The evening meeting will be at the Roanoke County Women's Club.  Please plan to be there!





Pat Cady,


Roanoke Chapter President


  





	














Electronic Newsletter





Welcome to the Roanoke Chapter's electronic ASHRAE Newsletter.  If you know of anyone who may enjoy receiving the newsletter, please contact Chris Beverly at 540-563-2828 or cnbeverly@trane.com.








ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE


2003 – 2004 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


		Phone:	Email:


President	Pat Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com


Pres. Elect	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Vice Pres.	Jason Fulop	540-362-8934	  jason@breeden-collier.com


Secretary	James Sledd	540-344-5200	jamess@eeiroanoke.com


Treasurer	Andy Fuller	540-857-3100	afuller@hsmm.com


Governor	Gary Anderson	540-342-1816	ganderson@lpa-inc.com


Governor	Angela Jones	540-343-8054	angela.jones2@carrier.utc.com


Governor	Jason Price	540-342-5498	jason.price@ielectric.com





		


2003 – 2004 COMMITTEE CHAIRS


Shenandoah


    Section	Howard Arthur	540-464-7308	arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu


Membership	Chris Meacham	540-857-4090	cmeacham@hobbsassociates.com


Student


Activities	Glen Gabriel	540-344-6664	grg@sfcs.com


Programs	Jason Fulop	540-362-8934	jason@breeden-collier.com


Historian         David Cunningham 540-772-1017       dcunningham@sjincva.com


Scholarship	Lance Lewis	540-774-4079	freeair@infionline.net


Research	John Mann	540-344-5513	jmannassociates@aol.com 	


TEGA	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Newsletter	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com  


Homepage	James Sledd	540-344-5200	jamess@eeiroan.com     





						








Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE





Web Page:





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/�











BOARD OF GOVERNORS





Meeting





Tuesday, January 13





4:15 pm – 5:30 pm





Roanoke Co Women’s Club





RESOURCE  PROMOTION








Our January meeting will be Research Promotion Night.  We will present awards 


to all those who contributed last year:





Gary Anderson		Lance Lewis


Chris Beverly		John Mann


Tom Brannen		Jeff Perry


Jason Bingham		Dave Pierson


Pat Cady			Gary Seek


Hugh Crowther		Tom Sikes


Brad Dawes			William Thomas


Lew Evans			Leon Vorst


Dave Fisher			Dub Whitescarver


Kenneth Gunther		Calvin Witt


Bill Hamill			Jeff Wolfe


Bob Hockett			Keith Workman


Harvey Kincer 		Mike Wright


George Lee





Aerofin Corp.


DesChamps Laboratories Inc.


General & Mechanical Services Inc.


Hayes Seay Mattern and Mattern


Lawrence Perry and Associates Inc.


SFCS Inc.


Shultz & James Inc.


Southern Air Inc.


Virginia Trane














Resource Promotion Chairman


John Mann








JANUARY SPEAKER





Tom Watson is Chief Engineer, Chiller Products with McQuay International, and a manufacturer of HVAC equipment.  He has over 30 years industry experience with McQuay in Staunton, Virginia. He is responsible for advanced technology and product development for chiller products worldwide. His experience has included research and development of centrifugal compressors, responsibility for product engineering, manufacturing and laboratory research.





He is an ASHRAE member. Tom is a recipient of the Distinguished Service Award.  He is currently a member and former chair of ASHRAE SSPC- 15 Safety Code for Mechanical Refrigeration, a member and former chair of TC 3.1 Refrigerants and Secondary Coolants, a member of TC 8.2 Centrifugal Machines, a member of the ASHRAE Standards Appeals Panel, a member of the ASHRAE Journal & Insights Committee and is Vice Chair of the ARTI 21-CR Research Committee.   He was the Chair of the ASHRAE Standards Committee for 2002-2003





Tom is a holder of four patents in compressor and air conditioning equipment technology.  He received the R.C. Schulze Distinguished Service Award in 2000 from ARI.  He is vice chair of the Air Conditioning Research and Technology Institute’s Twenty First-Century Research Committee. He is a member of the ARI Large Tonnage Liquid Chiller Engineering Committee and is a member of ISO WG-9 Committee, Liquid Chilling Packages Using the Vapor Compression Cycle- Testing and Performance.  

















Interested in the operation of our Local ASHRAE Chapter?





As defined in the Chapter Bylaws, the monthly Board of Governors meetings are not closed meetings!  Any interested member may attend the BOG meeting on a non-voting basis.  All topics involving the operation of the chapter including financial matters, meeting planning, scholarship, Student Activities, and Resource Promotion are discussed.





If you’re interested, please contact Pat Cady at 


857-3100, or just come by the meeting!









